
The Road Ahead Puts Safety First
Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, Pierce Transit has focused 

on keeping our customers and employees safe while 
getting people where they need to go.  Here are just a few of 
the ways we are working hard every day to put safety first:

Masks Required
for All On Bus

Frequent Sanitizing 
of All Vehicles

Social  
Distance Seating

Contactless Payment 
Options

Masks Provided  
to Passengers

Transit Facilities 
Disinfected Regularly
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